
NWSA SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

I want to thank all who have continued to support our scholarship fund.  The Association can be very 

proud of our two annual awards. We are supporting the education and development of real 

meteorologist and atmospheric scientists.  The program that the AMS is administrating is exceptional. 

The best and brightest apply to the AMS and the Society’s reviewers are well versed in the current 

academic needs and accomplishments that will result in success for the students. Hopefully you have 

seen the short articles and pictures of the students who have been selected for our awards and take 

pleasure knowing that we are making a difference. Below is an accounting of the fund:

 
 

Submitted: 

Mike Gilroy, Scholarship Committee Chair 

 

 

                

 

 


